
Summons of extraordinary meeting
Tuesday, 03 January 2012 09:09

All the partners are summoned for an extraordinary meeting for the next Saturday at 5:30 p.m.
in the Bar la Ría.

  

The aim of this meeting will be to choose new board for the next four years.

  

The salient board is grateful for the support given by the whole people in his management, as
well as the collaboration of the official organisms.

  

Likewise he wishes all the luck of the world them to the new board.

  

Amaia Barcenilla, Chairwoman of the Residents association.
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